
CADBURY AT LEWES RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

JANUARY 22, 2008 

 

MINUTES 

 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Bob Hein, and opened with a 

Moment of Silence.  Those present were:  Nancy Krail, Ted Barnett, Adele Hudson, Lois 

Nickerson, Bill Peterson, Vi Cribb, Barbara Cleaveland, Kathy Holstrom, and Jeanne 

Sparks. 

 

 Bob explained that in the General Meeting on January 21, 2008, a question arose 

as to whether or not the Association should take a position on the proposal now before 

the Sussex County Council to allow a zoning change in order for a Developer to build a 

Shopping Mall on the land opposite Cadbury at Lewes. 

 

 The Board thoroughly discussed the subject and decided that, while the members 

could discuss such subjects at a General meeting, the Association could not take an 

official position.  The Board also decided that no Petition could be presented at its 

meetings. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

       Jeanne Sparks 

       Secretary 

 

  

 

  


